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I did not include “sportsman’s club” because I did not know what was meant.  Instead,
I referred to sport shooting range owners or operators.  I was unsure how this group
fits in this bill, and after discussing the matter with Don Dyke, we decided to add them
only to sub. (5).   We are also concerned about the phrase “individual or group” in sub.
(5).  I would prefer to use “person”, which is defined in s. 990.01 (26).
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